

North Royalton Middle School

14709 Ridge Road • North Royalton, Ohio 44133

Phone: (440) 582-9120 • Fax: (440) 582-7229 • www.northroyaltonsd.org

Dear Parents/Guardians.

Welcome to the 2024-2025 school year. North Royalton Middle School is a great place for middle level kids! I am confident that each student will embrace the physical, social, and emotional changes of the young adolescent years while continuing to learn and grow academically.

Recognizing the important role that you play in the education of your child, and the vital need for communication between home and school, you are invited to attend an Open House on Wednesday, September 4, 2024, from 6:30 PM to 8:00 PM for grades <u>6.7</u> and <u>8</u>. Parents of 7th/8th grade students enrolled in Enriched English/Language Arts should be here by 6:00 PM and report to the Choir Room for a meeting with Mrs. Drescher.

All parents are asked to begin Open House in the Gold Gym at 6:30 PM where exploratory teachers will explain their courses. Core teachers will meet with their teams in the following locations:

<u>TEAM</u>	TEAM COORDINATOR	<u>LOCATION</u>
Grade 6 All Stars	Mrs. Galey	Cafeteria
Grade 6 Champions	Mr. Wysocki	Purple Gym
Grade 6 MVPs	Mrs. Atkins	2000F Media Center

<u>TEAM</u>	TEAM COORDINATOR	LOCATION
Grade 7 Earth	Ms. Kossman	Earth Pod
Grade 7 Fire	Mr. Connelly	Choir Room
Grade 7 Ice	Mrs. Evangelista	Gold Gym
<u>TEAM</u>	TEAM COORDINATOR	LOCATION
Grade 8 Gold	Mrs. Pissini	Band Room
Grade 8 Purple	Mr. Bosak	Classrooms

The Open House format is not for individual conferences. It is an opportunity to meet with your child's teachers and learn more about the expectations and requirements of the team. In addition, you may feel free to tour the school or stop in to see an exploratory teacher.

Conferences will be scheduled on an as needed basis throughout the year and as follows:

Grade 5 & 6 - October 21 and 22, 2024 from 4:00 PM - 7:00 PM Grade 7 & 8 - October 28 and 30, 2024 from 4:00 PM - 7:00 PM

We look forward to seeing you at Open House and working with you during the upcoming school year. It is my hope that together we will continue to inspire and empower the learners of North Royalton and Broadview Heights!

Sincerely,

Erin Calabrese Principal